
I'm writing in support of the zoning change to MU-10 at 1617 U Street NW. I support greater density in the U St Corridor and think a denser building

is a good use of the lots that are currently the fire and police station. I think a new large building in this area would actually be better for views and

architecture instead of a police station and tons of poorly street parked MPD vehicles. This is a slam dunk for density; ignore the NIMBYs.
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